Notice of Cancellation Harry Barovsky Memorial Youth Commission Meeting

Monday, June 11, 2018

Please take notice that the Harry Barovsky Memorial Youth Commission meeting of June 11, 2018 has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum. Please check public postings for information on the next meeting.

Should there be any questions regarding this notice, please contact Katie Gallo, Recreation Supervisor, at (310) 456-2489 ext. 363 or Kgallo@malibucity.org

I hereby certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of California, that the foregoing agenda was posted in accordance with the applicable legal requirements. Dated this 1st day of June 2018.

Katie Gallo, Recreation Supervisor